

newsletter

Monthly Memo from The Principal

January 15, 2023



Happy New Year!

Happy New Year! I can't believe we've stepped into 2024 and are nearing the end of the second quarter already! How time does fly...

Students have had many changes already and are stepping into the new year learning new skills! Our 3K started attending full masses and the 3/4/5K has started Catechesis of the Good Shepherd in the newly remodeled atrium in the rectory basement.

The middle grades continue to work diligently on their studies. Our Quiz Bowl team gave their best effort with some really tough questions, and are on to studying for spelling bee!

And there is so much more yet to come this month alone!

"May he give you the desire of your heart and make all your plans succeed."

Psalm 20:4

Congratulations!

BIG Congrats on all the hard work the middle school students have been putting in to study for the Quiz Bowl and Spelling Bee!

They have put in hours of extra study time to prepare for these events! Congratulations on all your hard work students!



MORE TO KNOW...

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK





Mark your calendars, tell your friends, spread the word that St. John's is opening it's doors to the community and inviting children turning 3/4/5 by Sept 1, 2024 to come and see what our preschool is all about!

Sunday, Jan 28 I Kickoff Mass & Roller Skating @ Melody Gardens

Monday, Jan 29 | Manager Monday & Puzzles

Tuesday, Jan 30 | Twisted Tuesday & Bible Bowl

Wed, Jan 31 | Dress your Sunday Best, Newman Mass

& Field Trips

Thur, Feb 1 I Throwback Thursday & Wagon Decorating

Friday, Feb 2 I First Friday Mass, School Spirit Day, Sweet Treat Raffle

Sunday, Feb 4 I Cinnamon Rolls & Coffee After Mass

Preschool Open House

Tuesday, Jan 30 6:00 PM



WINTER WONDERLAND

As the weather continues to change, please be mindful to **send all winter gear with your student(s)** including a **winter coat, snow pants, hats, mittens/gloves and snow boots**.. For the all grades, there are hats and mittens donated in the office if some are forgotten. For the upper grades, it is important to have boots as they are **not allowed on snow without them per the St John's Student Handbook** and if they do not have proper gear they may be asked to serve **detention**.

HOW TO KNOW WHAT'S HAPPENING...

We try to communicate as much as possible, but with so much going on we've had feedback to find a **SINGULAR** place **where parents and family can 'be in the know'** about what's going on for your student(s)! So we've created a **St John's School Google Calendar**!

- 1. If you are a Google Geek like me and live and breathe by your google calendar, you can go to the school website and **subscribe to the calendar** with the **Google Calendar Invite Link** above the calendar on the Calendar Page **https://edgarcatholic.org/stj/school/calendar/**
- 2. OR you can **print** it out by clicking the **Print button** in the upper right corner of the calendar. <u>From there</u> you can hang it on your fridge!

We'll do our best to have it up to date before each month begins!